
CMF reports on cybersecurity incident 

 It is a vulnerability detected through the Microsoft Exchange email 

platform. 

March 14, 2021 – The Financial Market Commission (CMF) reports that it was affected 

on Friday, March 12, by a cybersecurity incident due to vulnerabilities in the 

Microsoft Exchange email platform. Once these vulnerabilities were discovered, the 

Commission activated its cybersecurity protocols and containment measures to 

maintain continuity of services. 

Early detection allowed containment of the incident in a controlled manner. 

However, information security and technology teams were set up remotely and on-

site, as well as specialized external support, to determine the scope of the incident. 

The Commission will continue reporting on this cybersecurity incident. 
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